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04 October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Class 4

Fundraising for Class 4 Trip

At the end of March, we are hoping to take the children on a trip to York to visit York’s Chocolate Story.
This visit would consolidate and really bring to life our work on Fair Trade, the process from bean to
bar and our history topic of the Mayans.

With rising costs, this trip has the potential to be too expensive to be feasible. Over the coming
months, Class 4 children will be working on fundraising ideas in order to raise money and bring down
the cost of the visit.

The first fundraising event will be a Class 4 movie night on Friday 21°* October. The children will be
entertained from 3:15pm-5:15pm for the cost of £5 and this will also include snacks.

We need to know attendance numbers to ensure we do not run at a loss and so please indicate on the
slip below if your child will or will not attend. Please return it to the school office by Friday this week.

We are really keen to hear about any further fundraising ideas that you may have.

Many thanks

Mrs Potts

Class 4 — Movie Night Friday 215t October 2022

Name of child Class:

My child WILL attend movie night on Friday 21/10/22

My child WILL NOT attend movie night on Friday 21/10/22

Signed Date:
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